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Our Ref: JPT/HMH 
 
 
10th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Good morning. 
 
Today we are celebrating the end of an era as our Year 11s have their final "official" day in school. 
They still do have to come in for their exams however. I have really enjoyed getting to know them 
and working with them during my time at the school and I look forward to hopefully working with 
them for the next two years in Sixth Form. 
 
The university application process for 2023 has now begun and UCAS have produced an excellent 
guide for parents and carers. This will be sent out to Sixth Form students but can also be viewed 
on the main UCAS website. Further information is available from Mrs Timson. 
 
A reminder that the Training Day that was postponed in January will take place on Monday 20th 
June. No students will attend on this day other than those that are in a Year 11 or Year 13 exam. 
 
As of Monday, any Year 10 student that does not complete their homework to a satisfactory 
standard will be required to complete a half hour detention that night after school. This has worked 
really well with our Year 11s this year to raise achievement. From September this will be 
introduced into every year group. Parents will receive a text message if their child is required to 
stay after school to complete this detention. During this detention they will complete the homework 
they have missed or not completed to a satisfactory standard. 
 
Thank you to those parents who attended our Year 7 iPad evening last night. Further details have 
been sent by Mr Church for those parents who could not attend. A reminder that it is the Year 7 
Consultation Evening next week. Last chance to book as all appointments must be booked in 
advance. 
 
Following guidance received around GDPR, all communication we now send on newsletters and 
social media will not give the full name of the child but just their first name and first initial of their 
surname. 
 
Wishing you a wonderful weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Jamie Tickle 
 
Headteacher 


